
Endeavour House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 5th June 2020 

 

Hello Endeavour! 

I hope you enjoyed the half term break and were able to take advantage of the lovely weather we 
had.  I also hope you and your families are continuing to keep yourselves safe and well. I know some 
of the restrictions are slowly being lifted but we must remember to stick to the guidelines to protect 
ourselves and our loved ones.  

Thank you to everyone that sent in either a video or picture to contribute to the Endeavour lockdown 
video. It was great to see some of your faces and the different things you have all been up to. Miss 
Franklin has done a tremendous job in editing the video to the song choice of ‘Blinding Lights’ by The 
Weekend. I believe we are just waiting for a couple more houses to complete and we hope to release 
these after the weekend. Keep an eye out on Mayfield’s Facebook page! 

During the half term break I have made the most of the weather by getting out the house by going on 
plenty of walks and runs. I think I manged to play golf every day and the good news is that I am slowly 
improving. 😊 During the week was also my third wedding anniversary, so my wife and I were able to 
visit Whitchurch (near Andover) where we got married.  We manged to find some lovely walks and 
treated ourselves to a Tesco’s meal deal for lunch, as this was the only place open for food! Again, the 
weather was fantastic, so we made the most of it and enjoyed each other’s company.  

That’s all from me this week. Please keep checking your emails frequently and respond to your tutors 
by marking the ‘read receipt’.  

Stay safe, 

Mr Campbell (campbellj@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk)  

 

Some pictures of our walk in Whitchurch during half term.  

 


